
Works notification
Service works
Parkville Precinct
From 27 January 2021 for up to three weeks

Service works are required on Elizabeth Street, Haymarket Roundabout 
and Pelham Street to provide a new service connection in the precinct.

What we are doing

	— Non-destructive digging (NDD), mechanical 
excavation and associated works to expose 
existing underground services

	— Relining conduits 

	— Reinstatement of road and footpath surfaces.

What to be aware of

	— Traffic management and signage will be in place 
to safely direct vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians 
around the work area

During working hours, lane closures will be  
in place on:

	— Elizabeth Street southbound centre lane from 
Grattan Street to Haymarket Roundabout

	— Haymarket Roundabout southbound lanes. 
Access will be maintained for vehicles traveling 
southbound through the roundabout 

	— Pelham Street eastbound between Haymarket 
and Berkeley Street (refer to map)

	— Access will be maintained to loading bays on 
Elizabeth Street, adjacent to the Peter  
Doherty Institute

	— Local diversions will be in place and access 
maintained for residents

	— There will be no impact to public  
transport services

	— Cyclists travelling eastbound on Pelham Street 
from Haymarket Roundabout are required to 
dismount and walk their bikes on  
the footpath (refer to map) 

	— Activities are scheduled out of hours  
to minimise impacts to traffic, pedestrians  
and public transport services 

	— There are no anticipated interruptions to  
services during these works

	— These works are expected to generate low  
to high levels of noise depending on the  
work activity.

When

	— 7pm to 5am, Monday to Sunday from 
Wednesday 27 January 2021 for up to  
three weeks.

Construction partner:

Design &
Construction
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Health and safety

Works on the Metro Tunnel Project are 
progressing with strict COVIDsafe Plans  
in place. The health and safety of our workforce 
and community remains our top priority.

For more information and advice about the 
coronavirus (COVID-19), please visit  
http://coronavirus.vic.gov.au.

More information
To find out more about the Metro Tunnel Project:

 metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 �1800 105 105 (24 hours a day, 7 days a week)

Rail Projects Victoria 
PO Box 4509, Melbourne, VIC 3001

It should be noted that this information is current at the time of 
printing, however due to unforeseen circumstances, changes 
may occur. Please visit railprojects.vic.gov.au for  
the latest updates.
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